Constituent Letter 

Dear Senator [enter your Senator’s name here],
I am one of your constituents. I am contacting you to raise awareness on the issue of human trafficking in the United States. Human trafficking is a crime that exploits a person for labor, services, or sex, and it violates human rights, denying victims of their right to life, freedom and security. 
I support Hope for Justice, an international non-governmental organization which exists to bring an end to modern slavery and human trafficking.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]This year, Hope for Justice has worked with legislative champions on the most important anti-trafficking law that is up for reauthorization, the Trafficking Victims Protection and Prevention Reauthorization Act (TVPRA). This legislation reauthorizes important programs and creates protections for victims, establishes new investigation teams on forced labor, and directly impacts the prevention of trafficking in addition to impacting marginalized populations who are especially at risk. 
I urge you to prioritize this bill for passage and vote in favor of this legislation. 
Thank you for your support in ending trafficking in the United States and protecting the most vulnerable in our community.
Sincerely,
[enter your name here]

For more information about the movement to end modern-day slavery, visit https://hopeforjustice.org/ 


